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26th Nov.

Sir

I have the honor to enclose

herewith a copy of a letter for

the Rev. A. P. Dessrond, Indian

Agent at lfeeld, nove scrtian

asking whether may forther gonnnd

of Indian farrey work is required

for the proposed peroncmnts son¬

perice colomol and Indian Iurtic

tection at London, England, and

I beg to inform you that if it oit

with of your Department to hae

the stock of Indian weres at the

exhibition replenished, this

Department will gladly co vprrate

John Lowe Esqr

Secretary, Dept of Agricalture

Ottawa
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